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  NEWSLETTER NO.6 SUMMER TERM – 07 JUN 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 7 

Monday 10th June School Shop Open 08.45-09.30 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 
 KS1 Spring Concert 09.30 
Tuesday 11th  F/S, Y1 & Y2 Trip to Ashdown Forest 09.10-15.30 
 Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Trip to Wilderness Wood 10.30-14.30 

Wednesday 12th  Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45-09.45 
 Y1 Class Assembly (Pentecost) 09.00 
 Y1 Cake Sale  10.30-11.00 

 U11/U10 Girls Rounders v St Ronans (AWAY) 
Leave: 13.45 Start: 14.30 
Collect from Venue: 15.45 

 U11/U10 Mixed Tag Rugby TWRC Tournament 
Leave: 12.00 Start: 13.00 
Collect from Venue: 16.00 

 School Shop Open 15.15-16.30 
Thursday 13th  Robotics Workshops (KS2) 09.00-15.30 
 U9/U8 Girls Rounders v St Ronans (HOME) 14.30 

 U9/U8 Boys Cricket v Bricklehurst (AWAY) 
Leave: 13.45 Start: 14.30 
Collect from Venue: 15.45 

 ISA Art Competition  

Friday 14th Awards Assembly 08.55 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Liam GROW:  For being a positive role model to his friends! 

YEAR 1 

Harrison 
GROWTH:  For a great effort to join up their writing 

Noah 

Alice LEARNING:  For a wonderful Monet style painting 

YEAR 2 Millie  
LOVE:  For always showing kindness to everyone around her, in her words 
and actions 

YEAR 3 
William LEARN:  For great work in English this week especially his poetry writing 

Aaron  LEARN:  For super responses and work in R.E. 

YEAR 4 
Whole Class 

LEARN: For their amazing Science presentations.  We have all learned so 
much about each other and animal classification facts 

Monty  
WORSHIP:  For making links and showing understanding throughout the 
week in RE, Liturgy and Collective Worship 

YEAR 5 Whole Class 
LEARN, LOVE & WORSHIP:  For a fabulous recital of Cautionary Tales; 
for thoughtful prayers   

YEAR 6 Elena LEARN:  For fantastic writing this week 
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FRIENDSHIP 

Monty (Y4) 

For great kindness, teamwork and friendship 

Lewis (Y4) 

Alfred (Y4) 

Digby (Y4) 

Rupert (Y4)  

PE 
Chloe (Y5) For a fantastic catch in the cricket match 

Gus (Y1) For excellent effort in P.E. 

MUSIC  

Amelia (Y6) 

For beautiful singing during rehearsals Eliza (Y6) 

Sophie (Y6) 

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Amber (Y1) for riding Daisy in the 50cm class achieving 2nd place and 
riding Simon in the 40cm, achieving 3rd place at the Crockstead 
Equestrian Centre  

• Freya (Y4) for achieving the 
Gold Swimming Challenge Award 

• Susie (Y1) for achieving the 
Level 6 British Gymnastic Proficiency 
Award  

• Milo (Y4) who was the School 
winner of the Baylab Lab Coat 
Competition  

• Max (Y5) riding Jack in 
Dressage, Show jumping and Cross 
Country achieved Individual 1st place 
and 4th place with his team.  Riding 
Lupin Max achieved Individual 5th 
place and 5th place with his team.  Max 
was also presented with trophies for 
riding Jack and Lupin and being Best in the Pony Club.  These awards all 
took place at Eridge Pony Club.   
 
FUNDRAISING  

• The sum of £187.25 
was sent to CAFOD recently 
and we were able to spend a 
further £102 on World Gifts 

including ‘Chirpy Chickens’, ‘Teach someone to read’ 
‘Drought resistant crops’, ‘Water for a family’ and ‘Help a 
Llama farmer’ from Lent Collections and monies raised from 
the Year 3 and 4 Cake Sale.   

• Our Sponsored Skip for the British Heart Foundation raised 
just over £500.  Thank you to all our enthusiastic skippers 
and generous sponsors.   

 

FIXTURE RESULTS 
U10/11 GIRLS CRICKET v SKIPPERS HILL – Wednesday 5th June 2019 
On Wednesday the U10/11 Girls Cricket Teams competed against Skippers Hill  
 

U11 RESULTS:  329-0 272-4 win for Sacred Heart  
   Bowler of the match Ilaria & Batter of the match Elena 
U10 RESULTS: 225-1 to 288-2 win to Skippers Hill  
   Bowler of the match Florence & Batter of the match Amelie 

U11 TEAM: Elena, Georgia, Ilaria, Ava, Eliza, Mia, Sophie and Avaani 
U10 TEAM: Chloe, Matilda, Amelie, Izzy, Milly, Ramona, Olivia, Beatrice, Scarlet and Florence 
 

PAST PUPIL NEWS 
Congratulations to Hugh Berry who was successful in securing an unconditional offer of a place at Tonbridge 
School for September 2020.  Well done Hughie! 
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PTA  
Please can you continue to bring in your children's pre-loved party clothes and fancy dress; including 
accessories, bags, masks, handbags etc.  This is the perfect opportunity to buy your next 'world book day 
outfit' at the fete. The deadline for this is Friday, 14th June. Thanks so much. 
Don’t forget our Online Promise Auction is now open www.jumblebee.co.uk/sacredheartauction  
 
SACRED HEART SUMMER SCHOOL           SACRED HEART PTA SCHOOLE FETE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1st WADHURST GUIDES 
1st Wadhurst Guides meet in St George’s Hall on Thursday evenings, 7 – 9.00 pm during term times and they 
currently have spaces for 10-year-old girls and older.  Girls attend from lots of different schools, both primary 
and secondary and any newcomers are made to feel welcome.  It is great way to support the transition from 
the primary to secondary stage as year 6 girls will mix with other girls up to year 10. 
The Guiding Association has a fun and forward looking attitude giving girls the opportunity to carry out new 
activities and mix in a safe, non-judgemental environment.   
Please contact Adele Gainey via the school office or visit the Guiding Association website to register your 
interest in local groups. www.girlguiding.org.uk   
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Year 6 and 4 Musical - coming soon to a school hall near you....... 

Preparations are well underway; the 
excitement is building!  Mrs Jones and 
Mrs Griffiths have been spotted stage 
shifting and acquiring all sorts of 
strange and interesting 
props.  Children are 
singing and learning 
their words (we 

hope) and this week we have been script 
free!  Take a look at our early photos to see how 
we are progressing.  Looking forward to seeing 
you all soon at the performances. 
 

Mrs Jones and Mrs Griffiths 
 

Year 6 have been learning about the 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
this week.  Father Martin kindly offered 
to talk to the children and help them to 
understand its symbolism and 
significance.  The children were very 

moved and 
want to 
thank Father 
Martin very much for 
his time.  
  

DAKS flights to Normandy 
The whole school was out in force looking out for the historic fly 
past of the planes on their way to Normandy with the D Day 
Veterans.  Unfortunately, the planes were delayed until 5.00 pm 
but lots of children were excited and encouraged enough to look 
out for them and reported spotting them out on their way home. 
 

Children across the school have watched footage of the D Day 
Commemoration ceremonies and learned about its 
importance.  Some classes have made D Day books with 
medals.  It is important for all our children to understand the 
sacrifices made and why we celebrate Remembrance. 
 



LOVE – LEARN – GROW – WORSHIP 
Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 

Year 3:  In our Art lessons in Year 3 we have been looking at Fruit and Vegetables. We have 

drawn them in charcoal, modelled them in clay and used view finders to draw close ups of them too. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 have been learning all about Classic Poetry 

and recently discovered Hilaire Belloc’s Cautionary 
Tales. They examined the style of the poems and the 
rhythm and rhyme and then wrote their own versions of 
Cautionary Tales warning children against the perils of 
modern life. iphones, X-boxes, axes and drains should 
be avoided at all costs! They were then given one of 
Hilaire Belloc's Cautionary Tales to learn and perform at 
school.  Over the half-term holiday they all spent a long 
time practising and rehearsing and all the children were 
able to perform their poems beautifully. Prizes were 
awarded for the best overall performance. It was a very tough decision, but in the end, Scarlet won 
first prize, Monty second and the third prize was shared by Olivia, Amelie and Izzy. Well done Year 5 
for some excellent poetry writing and performing! 

 
 
  

As part of Year 5’s study of Pop Art this term, the children have created their own Pop Art 
onomatopoeias inspired by the work of the artist Roy Lichtenstein. 
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Year 2 have been enjoying Jill Tomlinson's wonderful story, "The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark". 

If you haven't read it, perhaps some of these blurbs that the children have written might persuade you 
to do so! 
 

Have you ever heard of an owl who is afraid of the dark? Meet Plop! He's a loveable, fat owlet! He 
meets a few characters who help the fluffy, furry baby owl learn more about the dark. He's described 
in the book as a roly poly pudding, a thunderbolt, a ball of wool and a Catherine Wheel by the people 
he meets who help him learn about the darkness.  In the end.... well, you'll need to read if for yourself 
to find out what happens!   
Charlie and Harry 
 

Meet Plop, the owlet who's scared of the dark. Plop's funny, clumsy and very very fluffy! Its a 
'soooper' exciting book, you must read it! Plop meets some helpful people who show him not to be 
scared, for example a little girl, a Father Christmas lady, a boy scout and Orion, the great hunter.... 
Do you like owls? If so, read this amazing book!   
Winnie 
 

Have you ever met an owl who is afraid of the 
dark? Meet Plop! He is a cuddly barn owl that 
makes people laugh.  Find out how Plop 
discovers that dark is exciting and kind.  
William 
 


